
From: Franceschini, Robert
To: Patterson, Mary
Cc: Khan, Diana
Subject: FW: price increase
Date: Friday, June 19, 2015 7:49:33 AM

Mary...
 
Please see the request below for price increases from Tom @ TDF...they impact four different bids.
 
Please notify the departments of the price increase request and obtain their approval.
 
Once approved, please post on the annual quotes chart on line as a price increase effective 6/18/15.
 
Thanks.
 
Bob
 
Robert D. Franceschini, C.P.M, CPPB
Procurement Director
Division of Procurement Management
P - 239-533-5457
F - 239-485-5460
rfranceschini@leegov.com
 

From: Tom Fisher [mailto:tomfishertdf@aol.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2015 6:08 PM
To: Franceschini, Robert
Subject: price increase
 
Hi Bob
 I have listed below my suppliers and there price increases over the past year. Bimini Bay is for the fishing
 shirts and Alpha Broder is for all the other  items on the quotes. This price increase applies to the
 following county contracts.
 
it140384 uniforms for Facilities
 
ifb140018 uniforms for fieldshirt dot
 
ifb130362 uniforms for dot tolls
 
ifb140535 uniforms for dot traffic
 
      Thank you Tom TDF

Tom Fisher
tomfishertdf@aol.com
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Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Steve Welsh" < SWelsh@alphabroder.com> 
Date: June 18, 2015 at 4:42:11 PM EDT 
To: " tomfishertdf@aol.com" < tomfishertdf@aol.com> 
Subject: Pricing 

Tom, 

In response to you inquiry regarding Alphabroder pricing I would estimate that we have
 experienced an average 8 percent increase in pricing in the past 12 to 15 months. 

Sent from my iPhone

 

 

 

Tom,
I just wanted to let you know that our prices have increased by approx.
 12% this past year.  
 
Have a wonderful afternoon,
Cheryl
 
Cheryl Gomm
Customer Service Manager
Bimini Bay Outfitters, Ltd.
 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials
 regarding County business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject
 to public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records
 request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
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